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Menheniot Parish Clerk

Subject: FW: Climate Emergency 

 
 
From: JasmineWilliams [mailto:jasatscawns@btinternet.com]  

Sent: 27 September 2019 11:24 

To: Menheniot Parish Council <clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk> 

Subject: Climate Emergency  

 
Hi John - I know the Parish Council has been up to its elbows recently, trying to prevent the encroachment 
of Liskeard Town. However, ‘Climate Emergency’ is exactly what it says on the tin and several local parish 
councils as well as Liskeard Council have declared this. As far as I know, however, Menheniot has not done 
so yet. Can you tell us (maybe in the next issue of the Parish magazine) what, if anything, is happening in 
this regard? 
 
(I am spurred to ask this as I was told last evening that there is a Cornwall Council meeting on 6th 
November in Wadebridge; in which ‘Climate Emergency’ is one of the topics; so now seems a good time to 
mention it.) 
 
Please let me know what you think - and tell me if I’m already out of date on this!  
 
Best wishes - Jasmine 


